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Date: 27th April 2020 

Dear Families, 
 
Many of you will have seen on our Facebook page that this Friday is Family Quiz Night!  We are 
very excited to be trying this out.  We have no idea how well it will work (we will definitely be in 
the learning pit!) but it will be a great start. 
 
This is what you need to know: 

 We are going to run it via Zoom so you will need to be able to have internet access and 
speakers on your device.  You don't need a microphone or camera although if we can 
see you then so much the better!  There might be some bonus points up for grabs if 
you are able to complete a challenge and we can see you do it. 

 You can be in a team of up to 8 players.  This means if you have the capacity you can 
link in with grandparents, aunts and uncles etc. who live somewhere else but can join 
you on the phone.  You can also join up with another family but please make sure that 
only one family registers if you are both at MPS. 

 You will just need pencil and paper to write down your answers.  You will be marking your 
answers - honesty required!  You will then need to let us know your score at the end of 
the quiz. 

 There are a limited number of places for this quiz so it will be first come first served.  If 
the demand is high then fear not - we will run another quiz for those that couldn't get a 
place.  To let us know you want a place, please RETURN THIS EMAIL with your family 
name and the names of your children so we know who you are. 

 Once you have been allocated a place then we will email you a zoom invite.  The invitation 
will say 'Simon Hunter is inviting you...' That is my hubby so please be reassured that 
it is safe to accept.   

 Simon will do his best to help with technical support on the night but if things don't work 
in your house then it might be that we have to put you on the next quiz as it could take 
too long to sort all families before we start. 

 If you have any questions before 6pm on Friday then please get in touch with us. 

Once again - we have no idea if this will work!  However, we hope that is does! 
 
Best wishes 

 
Sam Hunter 

Headteacher 

 


